
 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 23rd June 2022 

Hi Everyone, 

 
I hope everyone has being enjoying the beautiful sunshine this week! Well done everyone for coming to school with sun hats, sunglasses, sun cream and lots 
of water to keep hydrated during the hot afternoons! Keep it up!  
 
We are well into the final half term now with lots of exciting events happening in school, here is a list to keep you one step ahead at such a busy time of year 
for us all… 
 

 Wednesday 29th June- Friday 1st July – Year 6 Residential to Lockerbie Manor.  

 Wednesday 29th of June- Current nursery children welcome to reception meeting-3.15pm 

 Friday 1st of July- Non uniform day with Sweet treats donations for PTA tombola for Rose Day 

 Tuesday 5th of July Year 6 Transition Day to Bingley Grammar School 

 Tuesday 5th of July- Reception Trip to St Anne’s 

 Wednesday 6th of July- Year 6 Transition Day to all secondary schools. 

 Wednesday 6th of July- New to our school reception Parents Meeting- 3.30pm 

 Thursday 7th of July- Year 2 Residential to High Adventure 

 Monday 11th of July- Year 5 Rounder’s Tournament- 1.30pm          

 Thursday 14th of July- Rose Day 1.30pm 

 Friday 15th of July- Year 6 Enterprise Day- All Day 

 Friday 15th of July- Annual reports released with class lists for next academic year. 

 Tuesday 19th of July- Shuffle Up Day 1and Year 6 Leavers Assembly- 1.30pm 

 Wednesday 20th of July- Shuffle Up Day 2 and Year 6 Leavers Assembly- 6pm 

 Wednesday 20th of July- Meet the teacher- 3.30pm -5pm 

 Thursday 21st of July- Year 1 Cannon Hall Farm Trip 

 Monday 25th of July- Year 6 Prom at Crossflatts Primary School-5.00pm-7.00pm 

 Tuesday 26th of July- Final day of term- Toy Day.   
 
Wow! That is a lot of things to pack in over the next four weeks! Please do regularly check your child’s class Dojo messages too for any further arrangements 
and updates as we approach the end of term as it is an immensely busy time of year with lots of information to absorb! 

As we begin preparing the children for their next step and next year groups there are some useful videos you might wish to share with your child on Childnet. 
There are some useful tools especially aimed at our oldest children which support the children to make a smooth transition from primary to secondary 
education.  

See here: https://www.childnet.com/resources/moving-on-up/ 
 
The Friends of Crossflatts Primary School are enjoying planning for their Rose Day evening event on Thursday 14th July, 4-7pm and have some great activities 
and stalls planned. Further information on how to buy tickets and what will be there will be announced next week. In the meantime they are collecting (until 
Friday 1st July) any donations of clean and washed unwanted Teddies for their Teddy Tombola and any unwanted presents, specifically children’s toys and 
games for a Tombola. Please bring these donations into school. 
 
There will also be a Dress Down Day on Friday 1st July where the children can bring into school a sweet treat (chocolate, sweets, fudge) and come in their 
own clothes. Please remember NO NUTS 
 
Just 23 school days remain- let’s make them all count!  
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Bennett 
Headteacher 
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